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FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

Football Tournament named ELECTRO 7’S was organised by the Department of Electrical and 

Electronics Engineering on 1st November  2022. It was a four day program and was inaugurated by our 

Respected Manager Mr. Prince Anand, by kicking the ball. During the inaugural ceremony he emphasized  

the importance of students involvement in sports and games for maintaining their health. A total of fifteen 

teams participated in the tournament. S5 & S3  Civil  Team B (Diploma) made it to the finals by defeating 

S5 Mechanical (Diploma). The prize distribution was done by our respected Chairperson Ms. Jigi Ramesh. 

Winners got Champions trophy and a cash prize of Rs.7500 and the runner up got a cash prize of Rs. 2000. 

Best goal keeper was Niyas from S3 Civil (Diploma) and best player was Aldrin (S5 CE, B. Tech). During 

closing ceremony Chairperson congratulated EEE department for conducting such activities and assured her 

full cooperation for the uplift of sports and games  in the college level. 

 

 

 

  
 

 



WALKATHON  

  Electrical and Electronics Engineering Department participated in walkathon programme 

conducted at the SNGIST campus on 1st November 2022 as  part of  Antidrug Campaign.The event  was 

inuagurated by Mr. Basil Thomas, Station House Officer, Aluva West . The walkathon started from the 

main gate, through Thekkethazham and ended at the back gate. Students,teaching and non teaching 

faculties from all the department participated in the event.  

 

                                           

 

PARENTS MEETING 

Parents and Teachers meeting of S3 B. Tech, S5 and S3 Diploma was conducted on 15 to 22 

November 2022. In the meeting we discussed about the course, their first internal marks, attendance 

percentage up to November, measures for the academic improvements, activity points, Lab completion of 

each student and rules and regulations of the college. Also discussed about the upcoming university exam 

preparations and dates. 

 

 



 
 

 

CAREER GUIDANCE 

Final year diploma students attended a career guidance class by MTTC International LLC, 

Software and Web development company located at Ernakulam.  The training focused on different areas 

like HVAS Design, Installation and Maintenance of Electrical area, REVIT MEP, PRIMEVARA etc. The 

session was informative and students were able to understand different career opportunities.  

 

 

PAPER PRESENTATION 

Keerthy R Lakshmi of EEE department participated in an International Conference on 

Smart Systems and Inventive Technology and presented a paper on Energy Performance Assessment of 

an Industrial Boiler with Artificial Neural Networks. It was conducted by Kerala technological congress 

(KETCON 2016) in association with APJ Abdul Kalam Technological University and Kerala State 

Council for Science and Technology and Environment on 8th to 9th January 2016. 

 

 

                           


